
Thanksgiving Holiday Closure Update 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As the Thanksgiving holiday approaches, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for 

your continued support. Please note that our office will be closed from November 24th to 

November 26th in observance of the holiday. 

We will reopen on November 27th with regular business hours. We appreciate your 

understanding and wish you a wonderful Thanksgiving filled with joy and togetherness. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


